American Tour Operatorsin
Cuba Oppose Washington's
L atest Measure
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Havana, September 30 (RHC)-- American Tour Operators in Cuba (ATOC), that now numbers more than
50 U.S. companies, criticized Washington's latest travel warning on Cuba.

"The warning illustrates the administration's political agenda and is totally disproportionate to any real
safety threat to American travelers. Cuba remains one of the safest countries to visit in the world for
American citizens," ATOC said.

American Airlines spokesman Matt Miller said the airline was monitoring the situation, but no changes had
been made to the carrier's current nine daily flights to Cuba, nor has the travel warning affected
American's request to operate 10 additional weekly flights to Havana.

Airbnb said its operations in Cuba would continue.

"Consistent with U.S. law, our operations in Cuba will continue," Airbnb spokesman Nick Papas said.
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